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February 28th, 2018 

 

 

Parents/Guardians, 

 

We wanted to inform you that a needle was found on our school grounds yesterday afternoon.  To our 

knowledge, this is the first time an item like this has been found at Katzie.  Our school is working with our 

District to ensure that every precaution is taken to ensure that all our students are safe.  We have also 

notified our school RCMP officer of this incident. 

 

Teachers will be talking with their students about not touching anything they do not recognize or that may 

be unsafe and to report it immediately to a staff member.  In addition, our staff will continue to monitor 

our school grounds every day, keeping an eye out for anything that may pose a danger to our students. 

 

We encourage parents to talk with their children about personal safety and not touching anything that 

seems out of place or unsafe.  We hope that working together, we can ensure the safety and well-being of 

all our students and staff. 

 

Please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sol Lee 
Principal 
Katzie Elementary 


